Strong Starts IT Courts Grant

We recently learned that CCF will be funded to partner with the Center for Court Innovation on a five-year HRSA Infant-Toddler Program (ITCP) (Strong Starts) Grant. Goal of this grant is to improve child welfare practices and the early developmental health and well-being of court-involved infants and toddlers and their families. Specifically, the program will place an early childhood development and infant mental health expert in family courts in Broome and Erie counties (expanding from NYC and Westchester). The Center for Court Innovation also will be partnering with the Office of Court Administration and your division too. In addition, the Center will rely on the subject matter expertise of the Center’s Tribal Justice Center Exchange to facilitate partnerships with tribes in NYS, and will partner with Rise, a NYC parent advocacy organization. The role of CCF will be to coordinate and convene the ITCP Statewide Advisory Committee which will include cross-system agency representatives and other statewide leaders and advocates. We are asking at this time for someone to sit on this advisory board as a representative of ECAC.  If you are interested, please let Rebecca Stahl know at Rebecca.Stahl@ccf.ny.gov.  A formal invite with more details will be coming in January, with hopes for the first virtual meeting to happen in March. 

